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DATE: August 28, 2001 
TO: 
FROM: Judy Harlow, Division of Safety and Electric Reliability 0 d# 
RE: 

Kay Flynn, Division of Records and Reporting 

Return of Confidential Documents in Docket No. 010827-E1 

On August 27, 2001, Gulf Power Company filed a Notice 0f;Voluntary Dismissal and 
Request for Immediate Return of Confidential Information Provided Pursuant to 
Discovery in Docket No. 010827-El. 
documents filed in this docket. 
the information is no longer needed by the agency. This memo serves to inform you 
that all documents filed with a pending Request for 'Confidential Treatment or Notice of 
Intent to Obtain Confidential Treatment in Docket No. 010827-E1 may now be returned 
to the source. 

No confidentiality determination was made on the 
Staff has completed its review of these documents and 

cc: Bob Elias 
Marlene Stern 
Tom Ballinger 


